
                              

6th ANNUAL HILLTOWN BREWFEST – SEPTEMBER 7, 2013 

 

The date is set for the fastest growing brewfest in central 

Massachusetts!!  On September 7th, The New Salem General Store will 

once again host the Hilltown Brewfest, now in its sixth year.  This 

Brewfest which started as a collaborative effort with the Wendell 

General Store in 2008 has grown from 200 attendees to over 800 

attendees in 2012, and the 2013 Brewfest will be even bigger! 

 

This one-day event raises money for the local New Salem, Wendell & 

Shutesbury MA Fire Departments which received funds from the 

proceeds of the 2012 Hilltown Brewfest and the associated 50/50 

raffle.  Three bands entertain the crowds in a large field conveniently 

located on Route 202 in New Salem while the crowds enjoy local 

beverages from breweries throughout New England. 

 

You do not want to miss this Brewfest, so mark your calendars for 

September 7, 2013.  To reserve a space at the Brewfest, contact Rick 

Oliver at newsalemgeneralstore@yahoo.com or 978-544-8177. 

Don’t Worry….Be Hoppy 
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